No.  UNICODE/4/2011                                                                                                                                19.07.2011

From


The Project Co-ordinator,


Unicode Malayalam DTP Software Project.

To

Sir,


Sub:  Unicode Malayalam DTP Software Project – Brainstorming session – reg.

In the era of information technology, the turbulent flow of information not only revolutionized the new linguistic technologies but also expanded the horizon of local languages world-wide.  The Swathanthra software by virtue of its capability to act as tool for local empowerment, offers a platform for developing new tools for language computing by the concerned language speaking community itself.

Still, it is noticed that, most of DTP needs of Malayalam are met through some sort of proprietary software.   This prevents Malayalam community from enjoying the benefits of freedom offered by Swathanthra software and make us dependent on some vendors.  Apart from this crores of rupees are drained away through unjustified license fees of such proprietary software.  It is also noticed that fully competent Unicode based implementing standardization of Malayalam content.

M.G. University plans to take up a new project for developing a Swathanthra DTP software fully compatible with Unicode.  This project envisages to study and modify existing Swathanthra Software DTP packages like Scribus and Latex to attain the goal.  The GUI of the envisaged software shall be designed in such a way that, the DTP users shall use it without any inconvenience.

The M.G. University shall constitute a core project team, which shall work continuously for meeting the predefined project targets.  However, the project shall be operated as a community project and facilitate contribution from Malayalam community.  For further conceptualization and building up of the project, the M.G. University scheduled a brainstorming workshop on 25th July 2011, at 11 AM at the Seminar Hall, School of Environmental Sciences, M.G. University Campus.  You are cordially invited to this workshop to contribute your ideas.

Those who are willing to participate may please intimate their participation to varier963@gmail.com            or to Dr. K. Radhakrishna Varier, Project Co-ordinator, Dept. of Printing & Publishing, M.G. University, Priyadarsini Hills P.O., Kottayam – 686 560.  
Yours faithfully,
Dr. K. Radhakrishna Varier, 
Project Co-ordinator.
